oin Us as We Break Ground on a New Student Support and Dining Facili
Sept. 5, 2014

The University of Kentucky Board of Trustees
and President Eli Capilouto invite you to the
ground breaking for a new
student support and dining facility

Uk

Monday, September 8, 2014
10 a.m.
Construction site
Hilltop Avenue and University Drive

Parking is available in the small lot at the
William T. Young Library;
please enter from Hilltop Avenue




